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REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR URBAN VISION PARTNERSHIP LTD



TO THE Planning and Transportation Regulatory Panel


ON Thursday, 18 May, 2006


TITLE : Appeal against non-determination - Planning application 05/49890/FUL, Weir site Adelphi St, Salford


RECOMMENDATIONS :

That Members would have been minded to refuse planning permission on grounds of overdevelopment, poor design, inadequate mix of uses and apartment types and the position of the bridge, and that the proposed development is contrary to draft policies DES1, DES3, DES5, DES7, MX1, H1 and adopted policy DEV1, DEV2 and H1.


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

This report relates to an appeal against non-determination of an application and the purpose of the report is to establish the City Council’s case at the forthcoming Public Inquiry.  It is considered that the application is contrary to UDP policy.


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

Application file 05/49890, Lower Broughton Design Code Supplementary Planning Document, adopted Unitary Development Plan, draft replacement UDP


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

None

	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

N/A

	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS




Provided by :Yes

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :No

3. ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS


Provided by:No

PROPERTY (if applicable):

N/A

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

N/A

	


CONTACT OFFICER :

Tim Hartley


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

Irwell Riverside; 


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Planning Strategy; 


DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)
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